2015 SINGAPORE GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 42
To All Teams, All Officials Date 20 September 2015
Time 23:56

The Stewards, having received a complaint from the Secretary of the Event on behalf of himself and
the members of the security contingent at Post Race Parc Ferme, that some members of Scuderia

Ferrari failed to obey instructions of relevant officials and behaved in an inappropriate manner, have
heard from the Team Manager, the Secretary of the Event and the Head of the Security Contingent.

The Team Representative has offered to have the Team Principal send a written unconditional
apology to those who were affected and to give an assurance that there will not be a recurrence.

Garry Connelly Enzo Spano
Martin Donnelly Nish Shetty

The FIA Stewards of the Meeting



